From:

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 2:13 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection of Application No: DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Name:

Address: .

Contact :

Subject: Objection to planning application DA2023/0130: Demolition of existing buildings and construction and operation of an
organic waste transfer station. integrated Development

Dear Sir/Madam, | wish to object to planning application DA2023/0130: Demolition of existing buildings and
construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station.
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| have been living in Lidcombe for 14 years and am writing this letter to object to this permit being granted on the
ground of the proximity to residential areas and the effect it will have on air quality in town.

The subject site is close to the large residential areas in Lidcombe and residents including myself will be impacted by

the emissions from the site, along with noise from the work being carried out on the site, in what is predominantly
residential area.

Given the large number of high-density properties in Lidcombe and the plan for more developments to be built in the
area, it would not be appropriate for an environmental permit to be granted for an incinerator so close to homes.

Also, the impacts on health due to noisy, contaminated air and odour have not been demonstrated the Whole Life
Residents were carried out within the application.

No information seems to have been distributed to inform the impact of the proposal on the health and well-being of
the children who will be growing and playing in the area.

It is my understanding that no consultation or explanation was provided which demonstrated the need for an organic
waste transfer station in the heart of residential areas.
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It was presented as the only option which is not a choice.

The plan if approved, will be affected more by traffic congestion which is already a huge problem with multiple high-
density residential developments in the Lidcombe.

The introduction of a waste transfer station at this point of the road will be severely detrimental to free traffic flow.

A travel plan will not address this issue and it cannot be mitigated by any measures.

| believe that you would listen to my concerns and will take action for me.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and | hope | would get back your response as soon as possible.
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